
February 10, 2023 
 
Dear Dalli Dalli, 
 
Congratulations! The Admissions Committee for the Graduate Program in Master of Business Administration program has completed its review
of your academic credentials. Based on these assessments and the conclusions of the Committee, I am pleased to offer you admission to the Sacred
Heart University class entering in the Fall 2023 term. 
 
Your student ID is 0929680. Please keep this for your records. 
Your admission status is: Admit 
Any pre-requisite coursework or conditions of your acceptance, if required, is specified here:  
 
The competition for admission was particularly rigorous this year. We were impressed by your academic achievements and believe strongly in your
potential for continued success. A mandatory orientation is scheduled approximately one week prior to the start of your program. Please pay close
attention to your email address on file (dd78417@student.whatcollege.com) as you will be receiving several detailed emails explaining the costs of
your program, important dates to remember, an explanation of conditions of your acceptance (if any), and detailed next steps to receive your I-20.
Briefly, your next steps include: 
 
1. Pay your enrollment deposit (this is required to issue the I-20) 
2. Have your I-20 emailed/shipped from Sacred Heart University  
3. Schedule and prepare for your visa interview 
4. Secure your visa 
5. Prepare your health immunization records 
6. Register for classes 
7. Register for orientation 
8. Book travel to Sacred Heart University 
 
Sacred Heart University holds students to the highest level of academic integrity, and conducts regular audits of academic documents (such as
transcripts, exam scores, etc.). If any documents are found to have been falsified or altered in any way, your acceptance will be automatically
terminated and you may be reported to US immigration officials. 
 
As a graduate student at Sacred Heart University, you will be subject to all academic standards and regulations and to the program guidelines in
effect for the semester applicable at the time of this acceptance. Furthermore, as an international student, and in accordance with Immigration and
Customs Enforcement (ICE) regulations, you are required to maintain continuous, full-time enrollment. Failure to do so may invalidate your student
status here at Sacred Heart University, your legality as a visitor to the United States, and consequently subject you to the appropriate ICE repatriation
laws. Please refer to our official Graduate Catalog for the complete policy governing full-time status for international students. Please note, that it is a
requirement of Sacred Heart University that all graduate students maintain a minimum cumulative GPA of 3.0. 
 
Finally, please accept my congratulations on your successful application. You are about to embark on an exciting, challenging and rewarding
professional educational experience. We look forward to welcoming you to the Sacred Heart University campus community and to our graduate
program. 
 
With warm wishes, 

 
Cori Nevers 
Executive Director of International Admissions 
neversc@sacredheart.edu


